From: Lewin, Jonathan H. [mailto:Jonathan.Lewin@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, April 07, 2014 9:47 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: IWCE - Speaker Roster 

Steve, we had some email issues and not sure if my confirmation made it. I attended this conference 24 - 25 March (had to return early to attend a meeting at CPD) with travel from Chicago to Las Vegas and hotel covered by the IWCE (International Wireless Communications Expo).


Thx

Jonathan

 

Cmdr Jonathan H. Lewin

Managing Deputy Director

Public Safety Information Technology

Chicago Police/ OEMC

